41 Beaminster Road
Solihuli

B91 1NA
14/3/19

Policy and Spatial Planning
Solihull MBC

Council House

Solihuli

891 308
RE : LDP — Proposed Housing Allocation 18

Dear Sirs,

I would like to object to the proposed development of up to 100 houses, off Sharmans Road for
reasons of the loss of much needed playing fields and sports facilities; added traffic congestion;
affect to the character of the area; impact on local amenities and the adverse environmental impact.

As a mother of three, the borough is sorely lacking in local, sporting and recreational land and this
land should be retained solely for that use.

I trust you will pay heed to my concerns as a local resident of over 5 years and deny the planning
application and ensure that the land that has remained unused for so long, can be given over to the
community for leisure use.

Yours faithfully

Nicola Huxley





